
This Week at PPC 
Tuesday – 7:30am – Men’s Coffee Time - Subway 

Tuesday - 1:30pm  - Women’s Shuffleboard                               
7:30pm – Prayer Meeting 

Wednesday – 6:15pm – Kid’s Night 
Thursday- 7:00 pm – Ignite Youth at the Church 

Thursday -7:30 pm - Mens Shuffleboard 

Sunday, October 13th, 2019 
Welcome to PPC 

We are so happy you came to church today! We have come 
together to worship God, to pray, to hear from his Word, 

to give of our resources to him and to fellowship with each 
other. The church is people. PPC is your local church 

where you can belong, believe and become all God intends 
you to be. There’s no better place to be!   

Happy Thanksgiving! 

Today at PPC 
10:30am – Preservice Prayer - Downstairs 

10:49am - Eleven to Eleven (connect with each other before service begins) 

11:00am – Communion Service - Speaker: Pastor Bill 
Kids Church – Preschool - Grade 6 

No Gathering this Evening 

Happy Thanksgiving 
This weekend we give thanks for all the wonderful things 

we enjoy in our lives.  We truly are blessed! Be sure to 
express gratitude to God for His goodness and mercy 

towards you. Appreciation is extended to Geraldine Foote 
for creating the Thanksgiving display at the front of the 
church and to everyone who brought along items for the 

food bank to be included in display.  

Baby Dedication 
We are excited to be celebrating with Nathaniel & Melanie 

Bartlett and their family as we dedicate their baby girl Karlie 
Hannah.   

Kids Church 
All three classes for Kid’s Church are happening today 

so there will be classes for pre-schoolers; Grades K-3and 
Grades 4-6.   

Kid’s Night is happening on Wednesday, 6:15pm 
Our weekly Kid’s Night continues again this Wednesday 
beginning at 6:15pm. Please pray for this ministry as we 
reach out to the children in our community and help us 

spread the word by inviting any children you know 

Deer Lake Camp Meetings – This Week 
Emmanuel Pentecostal Church in Deer Lake is hosting 

special services this week beginning on Tuesday evening 
at 7:30pm and continuing till Friday night and then again 
on Sunday. There will also be a morning Bible Study at 

10:00am on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  More info 
is available on bulletin board in foyer. 

Men’s Fall Retreat – Nov 1-3, Bishop Falls 
A provincial men’s event is being held in Bishop Falls with 
guest speakers Kirk Giles of Promise Keepers Canada and 

Pastor Andrew Ball of Clarenville and the worship leader will 
be Mike Snow of Gander. Registration cost is 50.00.If you are 

interested in attending, please see Pastor Bill. See Bulletin 
board for more info. 



Pastor Appreciation Banquet 
Pastors have a very special calling on their 

lives, and they need to be appreciated, 
cherished and encouraged as much as 

possible.Their job may seem thankless and 
even overwhelming sometimes, so lifting them 
up with words of encouragement, a note, or a 

small gift will go a long way in their lives. I 
would like to challenge you to pray about how 
you can encourage our pastors today, as one 

small act of kindness will go a long way in 
enhancing our Pastors joy and perseverance 

on behalf of the body of Christ. 
As you are probably aware October is Pastor 

Appreciation Month. Next Sunday Oct 20 @ 6:30 
pm we will be meeting at the Hub to express 

our appreciation to our Pastors. The event will 
be potluck. Coffee, tea, pop and deserts will be 

provided. So we are only asking for you to 
bring along your favourite dish. If you wish to 

express your appreciation in a tangible way we 
are suggesting gift cards. However there are 
other ways to express appreciation so don’t 
feel limited to this suggestion. We will need 

help with setup on Saturday and clean up on 
Sunday. If you are willing to help in one or both 

of those areas please sign the sheet in the 
foyer today. Thank you for your willingness to 

serve.  

Sewing Programs at the Hub – Wednesday & Thursday 
The two Sewing Programs are continuing @ The Hub this week.  
The evening class is on Wednesday at 6:30pm and will involve 
making Christmas projects. The morning program happens on 

Thursday at 10:00am and it is a "Ladies Sew Along" where you 
bring your own sewing projects & sew together.  There is still 

space in both programs for more ladies. If you don't have a 
sewing machine we do have some available. Also, if you have an 
ironing board and/or an iron that you are willing to donate to the 

Hub please let us know. For more info talk to Jean Pope, 
Stephanie Coffen or Geraldine Foote.  

Ladies and Men’s Shuffleboard is Back at the Hub 
Ladies Shuffleboard is on Tuesday, 1:30pm and Men’s is 
on Thursday evening at 7:30pm.  Both events are drop in 

and anyone can come.A $3.00 donation per week is 
encouraged! 

LADIES PRAYER BREAKFAST: Saturday, Oct 19 
Join this time of joyful praise and prayer to God with ladies 

from Pasadena churches on Saturday, Oct 19 at 8:30 am, at St. 
David's Anglican Church.TICKETS: $8 cash only, pay at 

door. Sign up sheet is at the back of the church. Please keep in 
mind when you sign up that a breakfast will be prepared for 
you, so it's important to make every effort to attend. See you 

there! 


